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I am a resident of eastern Washington and am strongly opposed to transporting liquid radioactive
waste by truck or rail from Hanford through Oregon or Spokane. The waste must be solidified and
treated before being transported. This treatment can be done at the Perma-Fix NW treatment facility
that lies adjacent to the Hanford site. The State of Washington and Governor Inslee must do all that
they can to prevent the waste from being transported before treatment.


